
South Worcester School sports Partnership  

   !    Spring Term Report 2015          

Introduction 
Firstly thank you all for your support of all the PE 
events that have taken place in what has been a 
very busy term.

It has been fantastic to see pupils of all ages 
participating in so much sport and more importantly 
having so much fun. It was particularly great to 
have three of our cluster schools represented at the 
Winter School Games this year, some of whom 
went home with medals.

Thanks to those year 1 and Reception staff who 
attended the Teacher training for Multiskills. Your 
enthusiasm to join in was appreciated. I hope 
you’re finding the planning useful and enjoyable to 
teach.

Nunnery Wood also played host to a fantastic 
Outdoor Adventurous Activities course. We 
received some excellent ideas to implement in 
class and those cluster schools that attended found 
it very useful. 

Pupil Opportunities
January saw several of our schools attending the 
Worcestershire schools cross country event at 
RGS. This was a great afternoon and two Cherry 
Orchard pupils qualified to run in the Winter School 
Games event in March. Worcestershire went on to 
win the whole School Games event and both pupils 
finished in the top ten.

January also saw excellent attendance at the 
Worcestershire Quicksticks Hockey tournament. 
The standard of play was very high. Whittington 
Qualified in the Small Schools Competition for the 
Winter School Games. 

Year two pupils once again enjoyed a fantastic 
opportunity to attend the Gymnastics festival at the 
City of Worcester Gymnastics Club. They got to try 
all of the equipment and had lots of fun.

March brought the Cluster Cross Country event for 
Year 3 and 4. The course once again went round 
Cherry Orchard and Blessed Edwards. We were 
really lucky with the weather and all schools were 
represented in the medals which was excellent.

The cluster Netball Tournament for year 6 saw full 
cluster attendance and was fiercely fought! Well 
done to Red Hill who were the overall winners of 
the event.

Many schools took Year 6 teams to take part in the 
Worcestershire Tag Rugby Tournament. There 
were several fiercely fought matches between our 
Cluster schools!

Dancefest organised a Dance festival at Nunnery 
Wood High School. After coming in to work with the 
pupils at several school they went to share their 
work at the event. There were some lovely final 
pieces so well done to all involved.

Our final event was the Tri-Golf. This was great fun 
and Nunnery Wood Boys team and Cherry Orchard 
Girls team have qualified for the next round in April.

Sports Society
Sports Society are busy preparing for an assembly 
to present in all schools before the end of this year. 
They have agreed the Banner to be printed and 
displayed at Cluster events. Next meeting is on 
June 4th @ Perry Wood.

Dates for Spring Term
16th April Yr 3 Tag Rugby @ Red Hill



17th April Tri-Golf event

23rd April Girls Football @ Red Hill

24th April Orienteering event at Top Barn

30th April Reception Multiskills @ Whittington

1st May Yr 4 Swimming Gala

14th May Yr1 Multisports @ Nunnery Wood

11th June Yr 5 & 6 Athletics @ Cherry Orchard


